
 

RATHMORE PARISH NEWSLETTER 

OUR PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
In our Parish people are nourished by the Word of God.  It is a Parish where love is tangible and practical. It is a place 

where people pray together.  Our Parish community is centred on Jesus Christ, on knowing and loving Him.  It is incarnated 

in the love we show one another 

SATURDAY 12th FEBRUARY to SUNDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2022 

 
Sat    12th  6.00pm    Rathmore          Phil Cremin Lissyconnor (1st Anniv) &  remembering his wife Julia  
 
  Sat  12th  7.30pm   Knocknagree      Memorial Mass.  Brendan (Brendie) Hickey  California & l/o Mountcain 
    
Sun   13th  9.00am   Shrone            Sheila O’Callaghan,  Gortnagown 
               
Sun 13th 10.00am   Gneeveguilla       James & Kitty Fogarty & their son Michael Quarry Cross. 
                                               Patie Collins, Gneeveguilla Village/Mausrour. Michael D & Mary Kelleher, Mausrour 
 
Sun 13th 11.30am    Rathmore             Michael (Mick) Nagle Rathmore Townland.  
                                                             John & Dan McCarthy, Stagmount. Dan & Margaret Cronin Gortnaglough            
 

Monday 14th FEBRUARY to Sunday 20th February 2022 

Mon  14th    7.00pm    Gneeveguilla     Johnny O’Leary  l/o Árd Mhuire & Gullane. 
                                                                     Brendan Kelly Gullane & all deceased of the Kelly family 
 
Tues  15th    9.30am    Rathmore           People of the Parish  
 
Wed  16th    7.00pm       Rathmore           Eileen & Jeremiah Murphy, Corran & their son Jerry & his friend Sean   
                                                                     Deceased members of the O’Leary family Readrinagh &  
                                                                     deceased members of the Fitzgerald family Clonkeen. 
                                                                     Catherine Reen, Counerough Headford. 
   
Thur  17th   7.00pm     Knocknagree     Noel Kavanagh, Old Castle Co Meath.     
  
Fri    18th    7.00pm     Rathmore           Sheila Looney Lissyconnor (Months Mind) 
 
Sat   19th    6.00pm     Rathmore            Hannah Mai Trant, Killarney.         John Sheahan, Rathmore 
                                                                    Timmie Sheehan Árd Mhuire & deceased family members. 
 
Sat   19th    7.30pm     Knocknagree       Kathleen Cronin Cahirbarnagh. Andrew Rahilly, Shanballa 
 
Sun  20th    9.00am     Shrone                  Mary Duggan Gortnagown & remembering Bill & Denis 
  
Sun  20th   10.00am   Gneeveguilla   Abina Collins, Knocknageeha. Willie & Nellie Murphy, Gneeveguilla Upper 
 
Sun  20th    11.30am   Rathmore    Mary & Jeremiah Kelly, Rathmore Townland & their daughter Eileen Barker, N/Y  
 

Fr Pat O Donnell (064)7758026 086 8351732 is the Priest on duty this Sun 13th Feb for emergency and sick 

calls.              

  
The Parish Office opening hours Mon, Tues, & Thur 9.30am -12.30pm Closed Wed.  Fri 11am – 2pm   
Parish Office: Booking of Masses, Mass Cards, any query, just call, phone or email (064) 7761669 or 

rathmore@dioceseofkerry.ie    

                        EUCHARISTIC ADORATION IN OUR PARISH EVERY WEEK 
   Rathmore    Church:        Wednesday evening from 6-7pm before Mass         

 Gneeveguilla Church:        Monday evenings     from 6-7pm.     

Knocknagree Church:          Thursday mornings after 9.30am Mass from 10am – 11am 

 
CHILD PROTECTION REPRESENTATIVES 

Han Donnelly 0871249461 (Gneeveguilla)        Margaret McGrath (089)4182683 (Rathmore) 
Ber Murphy 087 6468620 (Shrone)                    Betty Moynihan 087 6186091)Knocknagree 

 

mailto:rathmore@dioceseofkerry.ie


 

 

Prayers & Sympathies To the brothers, sisters, extended family & friends in Tearmann Lodge Rathmore  of 
Eileen O’Donoghue l/o Bedford & Listowel.  Eileen was laid to rest on Friday 11th February in Listowel. 
May Eileen rest in peace and may all who mourn her loss be comforted.  

                                                                   

                                                         The Synodal Pathway 
 
Pope Francis’s Invitation & Our Response 
Pope Francis has invited every member of the Church throughout the world to share their experiences, insights and 
hopes for the Church. Every diocese has been asked to give opportunities for reflection, discussion and feedback in 
preparation for the Synod of Bishops in 2023. Here in the Diocese of Kerry there is the opportunity to share your 
thoughts on-line or to participate in person in the next 2 months. For details see: 
https://www.dioceseofkerry.ie/Synod 
 
The goal is to ensure the participation of the greatest number possible, in order to listen to the living voice of the 
entire People of God. 
This is not possible unless we make special efforts to actively reach out to people where they’re at, especially those 
who are often excluded or who are not involved in the life of the Church. 
There must be a clear focus on the participation of the poor, marginalized, vulnerable, and excluded, in order to 
listen to their voices and experiences. 
The Synodal Process must be simple, accessible, and welcoming for all. 

 
 
In some ways it is a simple concept, but  in another sense  difficult to 
explain. Perhaps the easiest way to get an initial understanding  is   
to look  at the picture  from the  Synodal Pathway Logo .  It’s a 
picture    of the Church as we would like it to be    …… all of us 
journeying together  ….. all of us with a story to tell  …….. and in the 
coming months   we will seek to  give people a chance to tell their  
story. 
 

LISTEN  is going to be the  key word  …… we will hear different views and opinions  ……    Pope Francis  wants  to 
begin from the ground up   … so that the voice of all  God’s people under the guidance of the Holy Spirit,  is enabled 
to be truly part of the conversation.  

 
The Diocesan Launch of the Synodal Pathway takes place this weekend. 

 
Daily Prayer for Synodal Listening 

God our Father, 
Pope Francis has asked us to pray, discuss and listen, 

so that we might grow stronger in communion, 
more aware of our mission, 

and truly participate in the life of our Church. 
May the Holy Spirit help us to hear His voice 

during this time of listening in our Diocese. We ask this through Christ our Lord, Amen. 
 

The Kerry Branch of Samaritans wish to thank the parishioners in the Rathmore Parish for their 

generous support in the Collection at Christmas which raised €1,739.75  
 

HAPPY ST. VALENTINES DAY: May the Lord bless you on this Valentine’s Day.  May He keep you in His 

loving care.  May He grant you happiness in everything you do.  For in everything you seek and share His 

love is always with you 

 

Diocesan Collection for the “Lourdes Helpers” will take place on this weekend the 12th/13th Feb Donations 

can be contributed online on the donate tab on the parish website www.rathmoreparish.ie  or drop into the Parish 

Office. 
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